
11. COMMUNITY BOARD PLANNING STATEMENTS

The Board considered a report informing it of a proposed change in the manner of dealing with its
Annual Planning Statement (along with all other boards) so as to enable them to have more direct
input and comment to the Council on “key issues” in the community.

It was resolved that the Community Affairs Committee be given delegated authority to prepare a
statement of key issues at its meeting to be held on 21 August 2001.


